
Marion County
Board of County Commissioners
Animal Services
5701 SE 66th St.
Ocala, FL 34480
Phone: 352-671-8700
Fax: 352-671-8717

ACTIVITY CARD   04/06/2022  10:32

Close Date:4/4/2022   1:19:00PM Clerk:STEPH O

Dispatch Date:

Call Date:02/07/22 9:58 AM

Officer:STEPHANIE OWENS

Case #: A22-125737-3  3

P002055

PAMELA SCOTT

6270 SW 157 LN  

(850) 419-7461

DUNNELLON   FL      34432

Complaint:  KENNEL LIC/INSPECTION

BREEDER/BUSINESS LICENSE - KENNEL LICENSE LETTER SENT 

02/07/22 - IN SUP PROCESS

Animal:   DOGOwner:

(352) 671-8700

5701 SE 66TH ST  

Complainant:MARION COUNTY ANIMAL SERVICES Address or location of complaint:  6270 SW 157TH LN 

Total Animals: 1



Memo

M22-509996

02/07/22 10:00 SO - I, Compliance Official S.Owens issued and mailed a Kennel License Letter, Kennel License 

Application and County Ordinance Book to Pamela Scott. (S.Owens)

M22-517195

03/31/22 14:01 SO - I, Compliance Official S.Owens arrived at location of 6270 SW 157th Ln. I met with Kathleen 

Brugnoli and Kenneth Weyrauch from Growth Services and the property owner Pamela Scott. Mrs. Scott escorted us 

onto her property to view her setup. I observed a kennel area on the right property parcel. There was a 

nursery/grooming building that was climate controlled. The building contained kennel areas for individual dogs or 

dogs with puppies. There were not currently any litters of puppies on the property. I observed three large kennel areas 

which contained two dogs that Mrs. Scott advised are normally running loose on the property. There was also a 

puppy play pen area which housed four young poodles. 

On the left property parcel there were individual kennel runs which were under cover. The kennels were 

approximately 5 ft. wide and 10 ft. long which Mrs. Scott advised were built by the AKC inspection standards. Some 

of the runs had an individual dog house and some did not. I spoke to Mrs. Scott about ensuring that she provides 

adequate shelter for each animals housed in an enclosure outside. She advised that she has more dog houses that she 

can place in the runs. She also discussed wanting to extend the kennels to where the dogs have more room. She 

discussed this with Growth Services who educated her on what she could do regarding fencing. All dogs observed 

were in adequate condition. I advised Mrs. Scott that I will either return to verify the shelters have been provided or 

she can provide proof of such via photographs. I did not find any other violations of Marion County Ordinance. 

(S.Owens)


